
Rings of Friendship ERASMUS Project 2016-2018

As you may know, Mrs Gardiner and Miss Lambourne went to
Poland last month, where they were given a very warm welcome by the school.

It was a packed week where they...

1. taught 3 English lessons (gave a presentation about our school and 
Weymouth/Portland, read a story, hosted a question and answer session so pupils could
practise their English).

2. visited a World War 2 German abandoned munitions factory, turned into a museum.

3. visited a museum all about the production of soap (and made their own!)

4. observed a speech and language therapy session and an ICT session about internet 
safety.

5. held 3 separate Project meetings covering lots of project matters.

Year 2 of the Project

Sport will be the curriculum focus for the next visit to Italy in November. Teams from each 
school will prepare a sporting activity which can be adapted for inclusion purposes (eg using a
large, brightly coloured ball containing a bell for visually impaired pupils).  The children going 
on the trip from Year 6 will write a set of instructions and bring with them to Italy, then 
teach all our partner children the game.

Art will be the curriculum focus for the final visit to Poland in May next year. The precise 
activity will be discussed while team members are in Italy at the next project meeting.
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